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PO Box 725 
         Kings Mountain, NC  28086 
                704-730-1440                  
 
                          
Dear Praying Friends,   
  
 We have been encouraged by the many of you who have shown your support during this 

time in our lives.  We were to return to the field in July of 2013, but have been delayed 
because of a negative medical report David received.  His PSA blood test was very high 
and in an MRI we had taken a tumor was found in his prostate.    We then had a biopsy 
done and thank the Lord no cancer was found.  Thus we are back on track to go to Peru.   
  During our delay time here in Bradenton we have seen the Lord begin a Spanish 
ministry at Trinity Baptist Church and there are some young men (our son-in-law Fernando 
included) who will be able to continue the ministry.   
  We are scheduled to be in a missionary conference in November and then plan to spend 
Christmas with the family here in Bradenton.  Our scheduled departure date is December 
31, 2013 arriving in Peru on January 1, 2014.  Please pray for the many changes we will be 
facing including finding a place to live, etc.  The Lord is good.   
 
                                                      David and Heidi Racke 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Club every Wednesday. She 
is attending college in Avon 
Park.  

Cherie teaches in a Bible 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

International Day with      
Spanish Group 

Sending	
  Church	
  
Faith	
  Baptist	
  Church	
  
500	
  West	
  Lee	
  Road	
  
Taylors,	
  SC	
  	
  	
  29687	
  
864-­‐322-­‐0700	
  

Furlough	
  Address	
  Till	
  December	
  
David	
  Racke	
  
12118	
  14th	
  Ave.	
  East	
  
Bradenton,	
  Florida	
  34212	
  

New	
  e-­‐mail	
  address	
  	
  
dracke543@gmail.com	
  
	
  

Spanish Ladies Tea Party 

941-­‐-­‐243-­‐-­‐6658
	
  


